CHATSWORTH HISTORICAL SOCIETY NE SLETTER November 1967

The General Membership meeting for the Chatsworth Historical Society will be held on Tuesday November 21, 1967 in the Community Room of Wilshire Federal Building. Refreshment hostess for the evening will be Lewise Mitchell.

Due to various other commitments, Ebert (hatham felt that he could not carry out his position as Ways and Means (hairman and has therefore resigned. (elia Woodman has graciously consented to fill this important position. Let's all give her our support!

Reminder on dues: Please make checks payable to the Chatsworth Historical Society and mail to Eddie Mitchell. Also if you have any prospective members for the Society, please pass the names on to Ed.

We have continued our membership in the Chatsworth Community Coordinating Council. Virginia Watson will be our representaive.

Ant Honey visited the last meeting of Boy Scout Troop 26. He gave a talk on the history of Chatsworth and Stoney Point.

Would you like a name for our monthly bulletin? Several members have suggested that we do. If you have any names in mind, please contact Leuise Mitchell. Also if any officers or members wish to submit articles to the bulletin please pass them on to Leuise in uniting.

The next board meeting is at the Chatsworth High School, room A 1 Administration building.

Hope to see you all at the meeting.

Respectfully, Garvin Aulepp President